
 
 
June 27, 2011 
 
The Honorable Patrick J. Leahy 
Chairman 
United States Senate 
Committee on the Judiciary 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510  
 
The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
152 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Chairman Leahy and Ranking Member Grassley: 
 
After years of effort, both houses of Congress have now successfully passed patent reform by 
impressive margins.  On behalf of the high tech community, we congratulate you, as well as 
your House colleagues, on this achievement.   
 
The Coalition for Patent Fairness supports Senate acceptance of H.R. 1249 as passed by the 
House.  While neither bill is as we would have written it, we believe that the House passed bill 
represents the best opportunity to improve the patent system at the present time.  We are also 
quite aware that House leaders worked very hard to take into account the views of the Senate 
during their deliberations.   
 
H.R. 1249, as passed, offers us a chance of consensus and we believe it should be passed and 
signed into law.  We are looking forward to advancing other policy matters that boost innovation 
and growth in this country. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Coalition for Patent Fairness 
  
 
The Coalition for Patent Fairness is a diverse group of companies and industry associations 
dedicated to enhancing U.S. innovation, job creation, and competitiveness in the global market 
by modernizing and strengthening our nation’s patent system. Coalition for Patent Fairness 
members include Adobe, Apple, Cisco, Dell, Google, Intel, Intuit, Micron, Oracle, RIM, SAP, and 
Symantec. 
  
For more information, visit http://www.patentfairness.org. 
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